ISLAND AVE REDESIGN: RFQ

SUBMITTED QUESTIONS & ANSWERS

September 18, 2017:

1. What is the estimated design budget for this concept design effort?

e  We encourage firms to determine what the cost would be based on the scope outlined in the RFQ. We

have not specified a budget.
2. What is the duration of this design phase in weeks or months?

e This will be determined based on the selected firm’s estimate of the time necessary to produce the

conceptual design work. We anticipate 1-3 months for this effort.
3. The scope does not include any community engagement. Do you anticipate that being included in the project?

e Community engagement will be limited in this phase to a few meetings that DSDP and the Gaslamp

Quarter Association (GQA) will set up and ask the selected firm to attend as technical experts.

4. Will the DSDP be the sole reviewer of the designs or do you anticipate review with other City agencies or

entities over the course of this assignment?

e The designs will initially be reviewed by DSDP, GQA, Gaslamp property owners. However, during the
course of this project, the designs may be reviewed by Civic San Diego, the City of San Diego and any

other entity that would need to be involved to approve implementation.



